
Join Us!! 

Archaeological Dig and Tours

On September 25-26, 2021, the ASNJ, in partnership with the 
Middlesex County Office of Arts and History, will be 
conducting an archaeological open house at the 1741 home of 
Cornelius Low at 1225 River Road, Piscataway, New Jersey. 
The open house will last between 12:00 and 4:00 each day 
(weather permitting) and will consist of site tours. Volunteer 
opportunities are available to current ASNJ members who 
would like to get their hands dirty, help dig and look for 
artifacts. Parking is available at Lot 48 opposite the Rutgers 
Busch Campus Visitor Center on Sutphen Road north of the 
Low House. A sidewalk next to the athletic fields connects the 
parking lot to the Low House.

Volunteer member opportunities are limited and subject to a  
first-come, first-served basis and will be from 8:00am-4:00pm 
both days. If you are interested in volunteering, please visit 
our website at  for membership information and 
a link to our online sign up form.  Please direct questions to 

 

www.asnj.org

asofnj@gmail.com.
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